
Privacy Statement 

 

When you subscribe to the Four Hawk Day Mailing List you can be 

assured that your email address will not be passed onto third parties by 

Four Hawk Day and you can unsubscribe from the Mailing List at any 

time. 

 

We will do our utmost to keep your email address private and will only use 

your email address to send you information on Four Hawk Day wine. 

 

We use this simply as a means of keeping you informed, we send out 

newsletters whenever we feel there is something you may want to know 

about, such as new releases or special offers. This is not an avenue for spam 

of any kind.  

 

If you would like to Create, Edit, or Close a Mailing List account with Four 

Hawk Day please notify us at: jo@fourhawkday.co.nz 


